No CUS, no student fee

says dissenter Connell

By PATRICK CONNELL

After witnessing the debate and
decision of students’ council to take
U of A out of CUS Monday night,
Patrick Connell told council he will
refuse to pay his $34 students’
union fee .

Connell, a second year arts stu-
dent, told council he had just wit-
nessed an undemocratic decision
with which he could not associate
himself.

He said the students’ union, hav-
ing criticized CUS for being un-
democratic and not respecting the
opinions of members, immediately
voted to take U of A out of CUS.

This, Connell maintains, is a
major policy decision that can only
be decided by the whole student
body. This could either be done
in a general student meeting or by
referendum, the 32-year-old SUPA
member suggested.

Connell had suggested earlier if
Council decides to take the uni-
versity out of CUS without refer-
ring to the whole student body, he
would campaign to take the
Faculty of Arts out of the students’
union.

He told council he will pay the
editor of Inside, the campus
literary magazine, $34 in lieu of his
union fee.

Opting out is our right in an
undemocratic situation where the
rights of the individual are not
taken into account. In this in-

stance, our right as students was to
decide this and every other major
policy issue, he said.

Dance Club

enters
tenth year

The U of A Dance Club is cele-
brating its tenth anniversary this
year.

From a small membership of 20
in 1957 the club has grown to more
than 700 persons.

Registration starts Steptember 26
and is regulated to ensure the same
number of men and women in each
class.

The price of lessons, which run
for ten weeks from October to
early February, is five dollars.

Beginners’ lessons are held one
night a week on Monday, Tuesday
or Wednesday evenings. The ad-
vanced class is held Thursday
evenings in the dance studio.

During the year, trophies will be
awarded for the dance competi-
tions. This is a new idea introduc-
ed by club president Barry Bots-
ford. .

Three live-band dance parties
are scheduled for the year, lead-
ing up to the spring semi-formal in
February.
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T.H.E. CAT STRIKES AGAIN?—This is one pussycat the SUPA political forum didn't

impress. Others, however, could be seen this week listening in the quad as leftists and
right-wingers, liberals and conservatives mounted the platform and solved the world’s
problems. The public forum was part of Frosh Week festivities, and was one of the few
serious presentations offered during FIW.

EXAMINE THIS POTOGRAPH CAREFULLY.THEN TAKE A REVEALING PERSONALITY TEST.
WHICH STYLE OF DAY'S SLIM LINE SLACKS DO YOU PREFER?

(Check one or more and refer to the upside-down analysis)

SIAVIN S.AVA V IONIHI441d V LVHM

A

the 'HOYSTER'® B

the 'STRIKER"®

"159q 8y} si1ayaid oym aisel poob jo uosiad e ale NOA
‘@ "onseisnyiua ‘butobino ‘uosiad uonoe ue ale NOA "7 ‘painsse
-j|as ‘Ajpliom ‘sueqin aie noA g ‘Bulob-Ases pue usdo ‘uosiad

C

the 'HIPSTER"® D

any DAY'S slacks

paxejal ‘lenseo e aie NOA 'y ISISATVNY NMOQA-3dISdN

CanaDay's Apparel Ltd., Moose Jaw.




